
 

New ID Cards from OptumRx 

 

Our new benefits plan year starts Monday, July 1. For anyone enrolled in a Spirit medical plan 
please make note. 

 

OptumRx, our pharmacy benefits manager, has moved us to a new processing platform and this 
will require the use of new ID cards. 

 

The ID cards are in the process of being mailed but if you need to fill any prescriptions starting July 
1, and you have not received your ID card, please utilize the information below. 

 

  

  

 


